Subject: Attend the 2023 56th Assembly District College & Career Fair
Hello:
It is our pleasure to announce that the Office of Assemblymember Lisa Calderon is hosting the annual 56th Assembly District College & Career Fair in partnership with the Hacienda-La Puente Unified School District and the Boys and Girls Club of the East & West San Gabriel Valley. This annual event is set to return in person on Saturday, October 14th.
This is a great opportunity for students and parents/guardians to attend and meet one-on-one with admissions representatives from over 60 colleges, universities, and career technical programs. As well as, attend live workshops in English and Spanish on Financial Aid, Community Colleges, CSU and UC Applications, and much more.
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Assemblymember Lisa Calderon’s Office at 562-692-5858 or via email by clicking here.
Thank you and we look forward to having you join!
Best,
[Signature]

